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DATE: October 29, 2019

TO: The Honorable Milwaukee Board of Supervisors
FROM: Chris Abele, Milwaukee County Executive

RE: County Board File No. 19-739

| am returning file 19-739 to you unsigned. | respect the Supervisors’ desires to promote better
accountability for Milwaukee County. While | believe the current structure of governance accomplishes
that objective with oversight from multiple independently-elected officials, | am leaving this file
unsigned to allow a new County Executive to formulate his/her own opinion.



